
1 Press Release - January Northmont Rotary Meetings 

 

 

 
For Further Information Contact: 
Kelly Herzog 
MVCTC Public Information Coordinator 
Phone - 937-854-6056 
E-Mail – kherzog@mvctc.com 
 
For Immediate Release – January 2009      
 

Northmont Rotary Visits MVCTC 
 

Clayton, Ohio – The Miami Valley Career Technology Center (MVCTC) has 
been the topic of discussion at all of the January Northmont Rotary meetings, 
with representatives from MVCTC sharing school highlights and student 
accomplishments.  The January 20, meeting was conducted on the MVCTC 
campus, with over 40 Rotarians in attendance.  They heard from MVCTC 
students and had a chance to tour the campus and visit the career technical labs.  
The MVCTC students participating in the meeting were: 

 Dustin Fourman – Senior Architectural Engineering student from Franklin 
Monroe 

 Kayla Pitzen – Senior Pre-Vet Technology student from Arcanum 

 Jordan Greve – Senior Culinary Arts student from Arcanum 

 Catherine Hicks – Senior Electrical Trades student from Dayton 

 Tim Stine – Senior Marketing and Media student from Milton-Union 

 Abbie Van Hoose – Senior Dental Assistant student from Vandalia 

 Lenesia Boddie - Senior Sports Medicine Tech Prep student from 
Jefferson Township 

 
Each student gave a brief presentation on the career technical lab in which he or 
she is enrolled and why they decided to attend MVCTC.  After the presentations, 
Rotarians were able to choose which program they would like to visit with the 
students acting as tour guides. 
 
Northmont Chamber of Commerce CEO, Cathy Hutton, said of the meeting, 
“What a wonderful experience!  The maturity of the students at MVCTC is 
amazing and can be contributed to the professionalism of the staff.” 
 
For more information about MVCTC and the career technical programs offered to 
high school and adult students, please visit www.mvctc.com or 
www.ctctube.com. 
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 Photo 1:  Dustin Fourman, senior Architectural Engineering student from 
Franklin Monroe, presenting at the Northmont Rotary meeting on the 
MVCTC campus, January 20. 

 Photo 2:  Kayla Pitzen, senior Pre-Vet Technology student from Arcanum, 
presenting at the Northmont Rotary meeting on the MVCTC campus, 
January 20. 

 Photo 3:  Catherine Hicks, senior Electrical Trades student from Dayton, 
presenting at the Northmont Rotary meeting on the MVCTC campus, 
January 20. 

 Photo 4:  Jordan Greve, senior Culinary Arts student from Arcanum, 
leading a tour of the Culinary Arts lab for the Northmont Rotary meeting on 
January 20. 

 Photo 5 : Tim Stine, senior Marketing and Media student from Milton-
Union, leading a group of Northmont Rotarians on a tour of the MVCTC 
campus. 

 Photo 6:  Abbie Van Hoose, senior Dental Assistant student from 
Vandalia, leading a tour of the Dental Assistant lab for the Northmont 
Rotary meeting on January 20. 

 Photo 7:  Lenesia Boddie, senior Sports Medicine Tech Prep student from 
Jefferson Township, showing the Sports Medicine lab to Northmont Rotary 
members,  

 


